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Availability and shipping options during the turn of the year 2020/2021 
 

 

Dear business partners, 

 

The year 2020 has demanded a lot from all of us – privately as well as in our business life!  

Already in the first quarter the course was set into a direction completely unknown to all of us.  

Suddenly masks, hand disinfection and distance rules ruled our daily life. 

The global impact of the pandemic is still being felt massively until today and many industries have 

been hit hard.  

 

Despite the many negative news and forecasts in 2020, we at NEUMO have used the time to grow 

and focus on your needs with optimized processes.  

Not even a year ago, in the beginning of December 2019, after the ground-breaking ceremony, the 

excavators rolled onto the site of the new NEUMO Ehrenberg Campus in Knittlingen, Germany. 

 

Today, thanks to a highly professional and dedicated project team, after 12 months of undelayed 

construction, we are proud to look at our new and modern NEUMO Ehrenberg Campus.  

Already in January 2021, the first building will get ready for accupation and we will move our tube 

warehouse into an ultra-modern, automatic warehouse system.  

 

With regards to the upcoming relocation of our tube warehouse, we kindly ask for your 

understanding that in the period from December 23rd 2020 to probably January 15th 2021 no tube 

shipments will be possible. Furthermore, in the following weeks there may still be partial limitations 

or extended processing times for tube orders. The business segments of components, pressure vessels 

and heat exchangers are completely excluded from this and will be back in full operation on January 

11th 2021. We would like to ask you to consider this information in your material planning already 

today and kindly ask you to apologize for any possible inconvenience.  

 

We are looking forward being back to you after the relocation of our tube warehouse, with even 

faster order passage times and maximum flexibility. 

 

Sales Director – Flow Components 

Matthias Dörr 

Tel:  +49 7043 36-143 

Fax:  +49 7043 36-179 

E-Mail:  m.doerr@neumo.de 

Knittlingen, 25.11.2020 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Around the turn of the year we are available for you as follows: 

  

Sales department:     closed from December 24th 2020 to January 6th 2021, 

back for you on January 7th 2021. 

      

Shipping options:     Components:  last shipping date 2020:  Dec. 22nd 

          first shipping date 2021: Jan. 11th

    

Tube:   last shipping date 2020:  Dec. 22nd 

          first shipping date 2021: Jan. 18th 

 

 

 

 
Picture: the new NEUMO Ehrenberg Campus in Knittlingen, Germany 

 

 

 

We would like to thank you for the good cooperation in this challenging year 2020 and wish you 

already today relaxing holidays, good health and a good start into an exciting year 2021.  

 

Kind regards 

 

NEUMO GmbH + Co. KG 

 

i.V. Matthias Dörr 

Sales Director – Flow Components 

 


